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Senator Jack M. Martins thanked the interns that worked in his District Office in Garden

City Park this summer. The interns will be going back to school soon to continue their

academic careers and now have the experience of working in a Senate Office.

The interns included Reid Christian Rosello of Garden City, a student at Hobart College; Aine

O’Rourke of Mineola, a student at Boston College; Charlie Mack of Manhasset, a student at
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Manhasset High School; Danielle Lefland of Roslyn, a student at Roslyn High School; Stacy

Chacko of New Hyde Park, a student at New Hyde Park Memorial High School; and Anthony

Gallo of Mineola, a student at Chaminade High School.

“Our interns did an outstanding job and were all an asset to the office. I wish them luck in

the new school year and thank them for their service to the people of the Seventh Senate

District,” said Senator Martins. “These students represent the great education that is taking

place at our schools.”


